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9th May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 6 - End of Year Trip

We have organised an end of year trip to Scarborough for children in Year 6.

The trip will take place on Friday 14th July 2023. We will be leaving school at 9am and returning for
3.30pm.

The cost of this full day trip will be £17 per child. A non refundable deposit of £5.00 must be paid (by
Monday 22nd May) to reserve your child’s place. This deposit will not be refunded if you cancel your child’s
place on the trip subject to exceptional circumstances. The balance (£12) of the trip must be paid in full by
Wednesday 28th June, along with any other outstanding money owed to the school i.e. dinner monies,
music lessons etc. If any outstanding monies are owed the Executive Principal reserves the right to refuse
your child’s attendance on this trip.

All payments should be made online via ParentPay. If you do not have login details please contact the
school office.

£5 Deposit to be paid by 22nd May 23
ParentPay payment item: Year 6 End of Year Trip to Scarborough DEPOSIT

£12 Balance to be paid by 28th June 23
ParentPay payment item: Year 6 End of Year Trip to Scarborough BALANCE

Please complete the google form giving your permission for your child to attend:
https://forms.gle/vVH7gLu58gQK2CZd8

Yours sincerely
Miss Callaghan and Miss Khan
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